
 SPECIAL MEETING of the POLICY COMMITTEE MEETING 

The Town of Montville has lifted the mask mandate effective Monday, February 28, 2022 throughout 
Town facilities in coordination with our schools.  Uncas Health strongly recommends that all individuals, 

both vaccinated and unvaccinated, continue to wear masks indoors. 

April 4, 2022 

To: Members of the Policy Committee 
 Town Clerk  

Location:  Superintendents Large Conference Room  

Social distancing protocols will be in place and all present will be asked to wear masks.

AGENDA Policy Committee, April 5, 2022; 
5:00 PM; Superintendent’s Conference Room, 
Montville High School 

1. Call to order / Pledge of Allegiance / Moment of Silence – 5:00 P.M.

2. Discussion and review of CABE Policy Series 4000 

3. Future agenda items 

4. Adjournment 


